
The health and safety of  the Department’s 

employees and you, the client, remain a 

priority as continued service to members 

of  the public is provided during this 

critical time.  

 

The Department informs the Public that its 

office on Laborie Street will be CLOSED 

on Friday, November 13, 2020  in order 

to facilitate a deep-cleaning of  the 

workspaces.  

 

The Department regrets any difficulty or 

inconvenience caused.  
 

 

~  The Comptroller 

INLAND REVENUE DEPARTMENT 




